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FIRE SAFETY IN OUR BUILDINGS
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MACKENZIE GREEN GARDENING
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ARREARS UPDATE

• Arrears in November were $246K, up from $210K in 
October and $188K in September

• 216 households were in arrears in November, up from 
194 in September and 193 in October

4



LEASING OF WOODBRIDGE LANE
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DEVELOPMENT PROJECTS

Stouffville Affordable Housing Development, Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville
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Unionville Seniors Affordable Housing Development, City of Markham

View looking south with Unionvilla LTC behind View looking west

Demolition of existing buildings Rendering looking north from Main Street



RAPID HOUSING INITIATIVE 
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• Application to be considered for by 
end of December 

• Report to be provided to Council in 
January 2021 and HYI Board in 
February 2021

• Anticipate an application between 
25 to 50 new permanent affordable 
housing units

• Project approval anticipated 
February 2021 

• Spring 2022 completion

Uplands Walk, Nanaoimo, BC
A four story building containing 33 supportive 
housing units  Source: Pacifica Housing

Single Detached Modular House
Three-bedroom unit, 1,100 square feet 
Source: Click Modular 



For more information:

Kathy Milsom
General Manager, Housing Services
kathy.milsom@york.ca
905-830-4444 ext. 72091
#11655821

THANK YOU
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